L L e e R S e R e e e
PUBLIC WORKS - TRANSIT DIVISION

The employees are needed to replace service on Route 2T — White Rock that was reduced in January 2016. This service is
particularly important in preparation for the New Mexico Department of Transportation's NM502 construction project that is
anticipated to cause severe delays to Route 2M which currently provides hourly service. The anticipated construction will affect the
current service level due to anticipated traffic congestion as the construction zone is the only road available for Route 2M service.

In addition, customers utilizing the 2M may have difficulty making service connections to other existing routes or other service
providers like Park & Ride or NCRTD Blue Bus.

The Transit Management team proposes adding an additional service to Route 2T, which does not pass through the identified
construction zone, to assist in the anticipated shift of users from Route 2M to Route 2T. This additional 2T service will assure that
the current service level, which provided service every half hour to White Rock, will be maintained.
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